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P.O Box 51234 

Boston, MA 02205-1234 

For more informa�on about the Greater Boston PCC, visit us at:www.bostonpcc.org  

To register for PCC events, visit our website: 

www.bostonpcc.org 

PCC Honors Our Veterans  

On December 3rd, members of the PCC Board joined the USPS and Congressman Joe      

Kennedy III in a “Salute to Veterans”. 

The event, which took place at the Boston VA Hospital in West Roxbury, included the un-

veiling of a World War I stamp and an address by Congressman Kennedy.  Hand-made  

pens, cra
ed by Boston PCC Board member Al Silverstein were distributed to the veterans, 

along with note cards and envelopes.   

 

Pictured: PCC Industry Co-Chair 

Mike Shields, David Hencke VA, 

PCC Board Member Al Silverstein, 

Postmaster Nick Francescucci, 

Congressman Joe Kennedy III, 

Melissa Conway VA and Jim Hol-

land, USPS Marke�ng Manager. 

 

 

 

 

In what has become an annual 

event for the Greater Boston PCC, this is our way of expressing our gra�tude for the service 

of our veterans.  A memorable event for all involved. 

 

 

Pictured: PCC Industry Co-Chair Mike 

Shields addressing the assembled 

crowd of veterans. 

 

 

 

 

 

U.S. Postal Service Announces New Prices for 2019 

Effec�ve January 27, 2019, prices are changing for USPS First-Class Mail and Shipping Services.  The following is a review of the price 

changes. These prices will take effect  January 27, 2019. 

The proposed prices, approved by the Governors of the Postal Service, would raise Mailing Services product prices approximately 2.5 

percent. Shipping Services price increases vary by product. For example, Priority Mail Express will increase 3.9 percent and Priority 

Mail will increase 5.9 percent. Although Mailing Services price increases are based on the Consumer Price Index (CPI), Shipping Ser-

vices prices are primarily adjusted according to market condi�ons. The Governors believe these new rates will keep the Postal Service 

compe��ve while providing the agency with needed revenue. 

The new prices will include a 5-cent increase in the price of a First-Class Mail Forever stamp, from 50 cents to 55 cents. The single-

piece addi�onal ounce price will be reduced to 15 cents, so a 2-ounce stamped le1er, such as a typical wedding invita�on, will cost 

less to mail, decreasing from 71 cents to 70 cents.   

Mailing Services price changes include:  

 

 

 

 

Priority Mail Retail Flat Rate price changes are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

First-Class Package Service, a lightweight expedited offering used primarily by businesses for fulfillment purposes, will move to zone-

based pricing to be1er align with the cost of service and improve value based on distance. 

The Postal Service has some of the lowest le1er mail postage rates in the industrialized world and also con�nues to offer a great val-

ue in shipping. Unlike some other shippers, the Postal Service does not add surcharges for fuel, residen�al delivery, or regular Satur-

day or holiday season delivery. 

The complete Postal Service price filings with the new prices for all products can be found on the Postal Service website at  h1ps://

pe.usps.com/PriceChange/Index. 

The Postal Service receives no tax dollars for opera�ng expenses and relies on the sale of postage, products, and services to fund its 

opera�ons. 

 

Greater Boston PCC Board Members 

Mike Shields,  Sherman Prin�ng -                   

Industry Co-Chair 

Nicholas Francescucci, USPS - Postal Co-Chair  

Debra L. Visco, New England Journal of        

Medicine - Vice Chair  

Jim Burns, Mass General Hospital - Treasurer  

Chris�ne Reagan, Interna�onal Mailing        

Solu�ons - Secretary  

Joe Caniglia, New Balance 

Mark Fallon, The Berkshire Company 

Adam Lewenberg, Postal Advocate Inc.  

John McDonald, The Field Companies  

Marty O’Brien, MIT 

Timothy  O’Connell,  Pitney Bowes 

Helaine  Rich, RRD 

Pat Ring, Boston University Mail Services  

Betsy Shortell, Harvard University   

David Schreiner, Neopost 

Steve W. Smith,  Base 60 Consul�ng 

Alice K. Gordon,  Emeritus 

Karen McCormick, Emeritus 

Jack Shea, Emeritus 

Al Silverstein, Emeritus 

James J. Holland, USPS 

George Kippenhan, USPS 

Tim Gallagher, USPS 

 

 

Product 
Letters (1 oz.) 
Letters additional ounces 
Letters (metered 1 oz.) 
Outbound International Letters (1 oz.) 
Domestic Postcards   

Current 
50 cents 
21 cents 
47 cents 
$1.15 
35 cents 

New 
55 cents 
15 cents 
50 cents 
$1.15 
35 cents 

Product 
Small Flat Rate Box 
Medium Flat Rate Box 
Large Flat Rate Box 
APO/FPO Large Flat Rate Box 
Regular Flat Rate Envelope 
Legal Flat Rate Envelope 
Padded Flat Rate Envelope 

Current 
$  7.20 
$13.65 
$18.90 
$17.40 
$  6.70 
$  7.00 
$  7.25 

New 
$  7.90 
$14.35 
$19.95 
$18.45 
$  7.35 
$  7.65 
$  8.00 
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USPS Honors First Responders 

In September, the USPS unveiled a stamp recognizing the effort and sacrifices made by our na�on's first responders. Firefighters, law 

enforcement officers, emergency medical service professionals and other emergency personnel were recognized by the U.S. Postal 

Service at a special first-day-of-issue ceremony for the Honoring First Responders Forever stamp. 

“Our na�on’s first responders rush into life-threatening situa�ons for the benefit of others,” said Guy Co1rell, the Postal Inspec�on 

Service’s Chief Postal Inspector and dedica�ng official. “The Postal Service is pleased to honor their skill, dedica�on and unfailing brav-

ery with this stamp." 

Ar�st Brian Stauffer worked with art director and designer Antonio Alcalá and designer Ricky Al�zer to create this stamp. As a contrib-

u�ng ar�st to The New York Times, Time Magazine, The New Yorker and other publica�ons worldwide, Stauffer’s illustra�ons are best 

known for bridging tradi�onal and digital realms to create a conceptual take on social issues. 

Emergencies of all varie�es and scales occur in our communi�es every day, from crimes and medical incidents to accidents and fires. 

These cri�cal situa�ons require men and women who possess the training and knowledge to rescue the endangered, treat the injured, 

and restore safety and order. First responders are found throughout our society, from small townships to the federal government. 

They include a wide range of law enforcement professionals and public safety personnel, from air marshals and transit police officers, 

to ski patrollers, park rangers, and fish and game wardens. For many, it is a volunteer job; for others, it is their full-�me occupa�on. 

On October 17th, 2018, at a ceremony held at the West Newbury Public Safety Building , West Newbury Postmaster John Schoonmas-

ter presented Police Chief Art Reed with a Forever Stamp plaque honoring First Responders. In a1endance was Steve Smith as a mem-

ber of the GBPCC Execu�ve Board (pictured above le
). 

PCC Day at Granite Links Scores a Hole in One! 

On Thursday, September 27, the Greater Boston and Central Mass Postal Customer Councils held their Na�onal PCC Day at the beau-

�ful Granite Links Golf Club in Quincy, Massachuse1s. Mike Rakes, Greater Boston District Manager (USPS) hosted the event which 

celebrated the rela�onships between mailing professionals, industry mailers and the Postal Service.   

Kristen Seaver, USPS Chief Informa�on Officer, opened the event speaking about 

the importance of PCC’s and the future of USPS  She also presented awards to 

Steve Smith, Base 60 Consul�ng (Greater Boston Industry Member of the Year), 

Chris Makolandra, Hanover Insurance (Central Mass Industry Member of the Year) 

and George Kippenhan (Greater Boston Postal Member of the Year).  

Paul Bolas, Senior Sales Execu�ve, spoke about Advanced Informed Delivery.  His 

presenta�on was specifically tailored to large business mailers.   

Mary Beth Williams, Homeland Security Coordinator, spoke about Hazmat Mail,  

specifically how to safely mail hazardous materials.   Her presenta�on provided an 

overview of the use and applicability of USPS Publica�on 52:  Hazardous, Restrict-

ed, and Perishable Mail. 

                 Pictured : PCC member of the Year Steve Smith 

                    receiving his award 

John Althen, U.S. Postal Service Office of Inspector General, presented “Understanding the Value of Ad Mail with Neuromarke�ng”.  

Mr. Althen gave an overview of recent neuromarke�ng research conducted by the U.S. Postal Service Office of Inspector General and 

Temple University. The research examined the effec�veness of physical and digital adver�sing for crea�ng las�ng memories of ad-

ver�sements and cul�va�ng desirability for brands.    

Professor Ian Cross from Bentley University discussed the USPS Academic Outreach pro-

gram.  The Postal Service in associa�on with industry experts and educators developed 

college level course content about direct mail and its role in providing seamless experi-

ences for consumers through integrated marke�ng.  The mission is to help educators 

prepare marke�ng students with the direct marke�ng skills they will need to compete 

a
er gradua�on.    

Jerry Thornton, from Barstool Sports, was a guest speaker who gave an empowering 

speech about his life and career.  Star�ng as a clerk in the Hingham Court Systems to 

following his dream into becoming the most prolific writer of the New England Patriots, 

Jerry’s journey brought humor and inspira�on to all in a1endance.  Jerry stayed a
er the 

event to sign copies of his books, “From Darkness to Dynasty” and “5 Rings”, to his ap-

precia�ve fans.  

Pictured:  Guest Speaker Jerry Thornton 

And District Manager Mike Rakes 

Upcoming  PCC Events—Join Us! 

• Boston Cel
cs Networking Event - Cel
cs vs Charlo�e Hornets  

• Jan 30th, 2019 6:00 PM • TD Garden, Boston, MA   


